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Rulemaking Comments

From: Danny Dyche [tolarian@juno.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 1:03 AM

To: Rulemaking Comments

Subject: Docket ID NRC-2010-0131: Suspend the AP1000 approval

Dear Secretary Vietti-Cook,

We cannot afford to build nuclear reactors. Because disaster can occur at any nuclear
reactor, the NRC needs stop the new Westinghouse AP1000 reactor design considered for
construction in Georgia, South Carolina and other states.

I demand that the NRC reject the license application.

Addressing safety concerns, not satisfying the industry, must be the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's primary concern. NRC engineer John S. Ma's non-concurrence with the review of
the reactor raised the possibility that the AP1000's shield building could shatter "like a
glass cup”. It would be indefensible for the NRC to move forward without further addressing
that weakness. Also, Westinghouse has not satisfactorily proved that the thin steel
containment shell over the reactor would be effective during severe accidents or that the
reactor could be properly cooled in conditions similar to those at Fukushima.
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